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2023 National Night Out Event 

 
South Pasadena (Calif.) – The City of South Pasadena is thrilled to announce its 

highly anticipated National Night Out event, bringing together residents, law 

enforcement, and community members for an evening of camaraderie and policy-

community partnerships. National Night Out is a nationally recognized event that aims 

to strengthen the bond between citizens and law enforcement while fostering a sense of 

unity and safety within the city. This annual community-building campaign will take 

place across cities nationally, and we look forward to bringing our community together 

to network with public safety professionals.  

The South Pasadena Community Services Department will host National Night 

Out on Tuesday, August 1, 2023 from 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. The event is held at 

Orange Grove Park, located at 815 Mission Street, South Pasadena. This year’s event 

will feature a rock wall, inflatable games, food vendors, and live music provided by 

Charlene Howell. South Pasadena Police, Fire, various City Departments, and local 

organizations will be in attendance with informational booths and activities. For more 

information, please contact the Recreation Division at (626) 403-7380 or by email at 

recreation@southpasadenaca.gov.  
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